Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 5:39 PM

To: ‘James Jacobs'

Cc: oj@clearwatergroup.com; Gavin Fisco

Subject: RE: finishing the 1125 Miller Ave., Oakland Vapor Barrier
Jim,

I have no objection to use of the alternative product for a vapor barrier.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: James Jacobs [mailto:geojimj@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 12:58 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: oj@clearwatergroup.com; Gavin Fisco

Subject: finishing the 1125 Miller Ave., Oakland Vapor Barrier

Jerry,

Clearwater is planning on completing the vapor sealant on the new concrete surface in the dispenser area
(closet) at the 1125 Miller Ave., Oakland, California project.

I reread the workplan, and given cost and availability, | propose changing the "Retro-Coat™ brand for a less
costly "Aquafin Vaportight Coat" SG2. According to the manufacturer, the Aquifin product is a 2-component
coating designed to create a vapor and water barrier to volatile contaminants. Given the lower costs of
implementing the installation of this product, | request using the Aquifin product instead of the originally
specified "Retro-Coat™" named product. If you are in agreement, please confirm, and we will complete the
installation of the vapor barrier.

Regards,

James A. Jacobs, P.G., C.H.G.

Hydrogeologist

Clearwater Group

229 Tewksbury Ave.,

Pt. Richmond, CA 94801 USA
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